
 

 

HIGHWAY REPORT 
September 18, 2024 

 
Tree & Brush Maintenance: 

 Continue working to improve line of sight issues throughout the Town. 
 Continue working diligently to mow roadsides throughout the Town.  

 
Water/Sewer Maintenance: 

 Crews worked to repair a water valve on Smugglers Path and Watergate Circle. 
 Continue working on identifying if there are lead services at McKinney’s point. This will 

be complete by the end of the week. 
 Performed brushing/mowing within the easements of town owned water and sewer 

mains.  
 Crews worked to replace and repair hydrants and valves at Captains Walk and 

Windjammers Way.  
 Crews worked to repair a water valve and curb box on Village Place. 

Road Maintenance:  
 Crews worked to improve drainage, uneven shoulders, crosswalks and signage on 

Wildman Road.  
 As projects and ditching were completed around town, crews performed hydroseeding 

to establish grass growth to prevent erosion. 
 Continued to improve upon the infrastructure of drainage throughout the Town and 

replace as needed. 
 Crews worked to repair various patch jobs throughout the Town. 

Office: 
 Attended the Bolton Point Commissions meeting. 
 Attended the Bolton Point Engineering and Operations meeting.  
 Attended the Highway Barn meetings. 
 Attended the PRC meeting. 
 Department Head meeting. 
 Ruth and I met with two companies regarding access control and security for the Town 

Hall. 
 Working with Angel from Tomkins County Soil and Water on the Hillcrest project.                       

 
Community 

 The Highway Department had 4 pieces of equipment in the parade this year. I want to 
thank my crew for adding that little extra polish and shine to our equipment for the 
parade. Thank you to Kevin May, Corey Sill and Tom Policay for volunteering to drive 
this year’s parade.   

 
 
 



Fleet Maintenance: 

 Dan and Andy have been hard at work on the repairs and maintenance of our fleet of 
vehicles and equipment. The issues that are affecting our maintenance program are the 
availability and cost of parts. We have had to spend more money on trucks this year, in 
part due to the age of the vehicles. 

 
New Highway Barn: 

 Working with LeChase and Bergman discussing Schematic design working towards 
design and development. 
   

Intermunicipal Work:  
 Two trucks assisted the County with the cold mill of Lansingville Road from Ford Hill 

north to County line. 


